
  

 

April 21, 2015 

Reply To: Albert M. Engel 
Direct Dial: 416.864.7602 
E-mail: aengel@foglers.com 
 

 
VIA EMAIL ONLY 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Attention:  Ms. K. Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2014-0295 – Notice of Entry to Install Distribution System in accordance 
with subsection 41(7) of the Electricity Act, 1998 S.O. 1998, c. 15, Sched. A 
("Electricity Act") and the April 16, 2015 decision of the Ontario Energy 
Board ("OEB") in Case Number: EB-2014-0295  

We are counsel to Suncor Energy Products Inc. ("Suncor").   

We write to advise that, in accordance with the decision that the OEB issued on 
Thursday, April 16, 2015 in Case Number EB 2014-0295 and subsection 41(7) of the 
Electricity Act, Suncor provided the Corporation of the Town of Plympton-Wyoming with 
the Notice attached as Appendix "A" to this letter on Monday, April 20, 2015. 

Yours truly, 

FOGLER, RUBINOFF  LLP 

 

Albert M. Engel 
 
 
 



 

 

APPENDIX "A" 



 

 Suncor Energy Products Inc. 

c/o Suncor Energy Inc. 

P.O. Box 2844 

150 – 6th Avenue S.W. 

Calgary, AB  T2P 3E3 

Tel 403-296-8000 

Fax 403-296-3030 

www.suncor.com 

 
 
April 20, 2015 
 
VIA COURIER AND EMAIL TO kpratt@plympton-wyoming.ca 
 
The Corporation of the Town of Plympton-Wyoming 
546 Niagara Street, P.O. Box 250 
Wyoming, Ontario N0N 1T0 
 
Attention:  Kyle Pratt, Chief Administrative Officer 
 
Re: Notice of Entry to Install Distribution System in accordance with subsection 41(7) of the 
Electricity Act, 1998 S.O. 1998, c. 15, Sched. A ("Electricity Act") and the April 16, 2015 decision of 
the Ontario Energy Board ("OEB") in Case Number:  EB-2014-0295 
 
In accordance with: 
 
1) subsection 41(7) of the Electricity Act; and 
 
2) the OEB decision, issued on April 16, 2015, in Case Number EB-2014-0295; 
 
Suncor Energy Products Inc. ("Suncor") hereby provides the Corporation of the Town of Plympton-
Wyoming ("Town") with notice that Suncor will enter streets and highways owned by the Town on or 
after Monday, May 4, 2015, to install portions of the Distribution System for the Cedar Point II Wind 
Energy Project.  The portions of the Distribution System will be installed in streets and highways owned 
by the Town in the locations set out in the Plan and Profile Drawings filed as further evidence by Suncor 
on March 19, 2015, Exhibit B, Tab 1, in OEB case number EB-2014-0295, unless unforeseen constraints 
are encountered, in which case, the locations shall be as far from the travelled portion of the road as 
possible while still meeting the requirements of the Ontario Electrical Safety Code and all applicable 
engineering, environmental and health and safety standards. 
 
Should the Town have any objection to Suncor’s stated intention, please respond to the writer as soon as 
possible and no later than April 30, 2015. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Suncor Energy Products Inc. 
 
 
 
Christopher A. Scott 
Senior Engineer, Renewable Energy 
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